TOWN COUNCIL MEETING
November 19, 2018

The Town Council met November 19, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the Thorsby Municipal Annex
Building.

MEMBERS PRESENT: MEMBERS ABSENT:
Council Members:  Mayor Hight Neil Benson
Glenn Littleton Marvin Crumpton
Marilyn Collins
Chasity Chapman

Mayor Hight called the meeting to order at 6:05p.m. Mayor Hight gave the invocation.

Mayor Hight asked for approval of the Council Minutes from November 5, 2018.

Council Member Collins moved to approve the Council Minutes from November 5, 2018
as presented. Council Member Littleton seconded the motion. The motion carried with
the votes being as follow: Yeas: Council Member Collins, Littleton, and Chapman.

New Business - None at this time

Department Heads
Police Chief Barnett was not present.

Terry Jackson was not present they are working on the sewer on Hwy 31 reported by the
Mayor.

Fire Chief Conner reported to the Council that the Drill Field is good to move forward for
training. He reported the 1% class would be January 28" to February 1.

Town Clerk Crystal Smith reminded the Council the Christmas parade will be December
15 at 9:00a.m. Lineup will be from 8:00a.m. To 8:30a.m.

Town Clerk Crystal Smith reported to the Council that the Town Safety Meeting would
be December 13" at Neighborhood Grill at noon.

Council Member Littleton moved to approve transfer of funds, and bills for November
19, 2018. Council Member Collins seconded the motion. The motion carried with the
votes being as follow: Yeas: Council Member Collins, Littleton, and Chapman.




There being no further business to come before the council, Council Member Collins
moved to adjourn. Council Member Littleton seconded the motion. The motion carried
with the votes being as follow: Yeas: Council Member Littleton, Collins and Chapman.

Robert Hight Mayor

ATTEST:

Town Clerk




